
 

The Promoting Interoperability Program has been made aware of recent information 

regarding false claims fines for Greenway Health EHR System 

 

For more information, visit DOJ slams Greenway with $57 million False Claims fine 

 

https://www.healthcareitnews.com/news/doj-slams-greenway-57-million-false-claims-fine

